


Date: 16/11/2018

Notice for DLLE students

on Tuesday, November 20th, 2018, at 1:30 PM. DLLE Students will perform a

Street Play at Saphala Village.

Interested students are encouraged to meet with the coordinator for further details

on 17th November at 10: 00 am in the DLLE room.

Extension Teacher, Dr. Kiran Save

DLLE, Palghar Unit. Principal
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ACTIVITY REPORT

Name of the Event - Street play in Saphale Village on "Voting Awareness"

Date – 20/11/2018 Time- 1.30 pm

No. of Students Participated – 20 (Boys:10 & Girls: 10)

About the Activity –

On November 20th, 2018, a street play on Voting Awareness was performed in

Saphala village. A total of 20 students participated in the play, with 10 boys and 10

girls.

The play was well-received by the villagers, who engaged actively with the

performance. The students delivered a powerful message about the importance of

voting and encouraged everyone to participate in the upcoming elections.

This event was a great success in raising awareness about voting rights and civic

responsibility. It is hoped that the play will inspire more people to register to vote

and make their voices heard in the democratic process.

Extension Teacher,

DLLE, Palghar Unit.
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Activity Photos

Street play in Saphale Village on "Voting Awareness"

DLLE Students Performing a Street Play At Saphale


